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    Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning 

August 16, 2012 

 

Dates to Remember 
Aug. 23 6 P.M. APC Meeting 
Aug. 31 No School PD Day 
 
Phone Numbers: 
Ms. Johnson– 373-6774 
Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 
Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 
Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 
Mrs. MacDonald – 376 -6772 
Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 
Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733 
Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784 
 

Absences 
 

A reminder: please call 

your child’s classroom to 

report absences. Teachers 

must enter the attendance 

for each class.  It is very 

helpful for teacher to be 

aware of absences prior to 

the start of the school day. 
 

As shared at the 

Orientation and Initial 

Parent Conference: one of 

the goals of our school is 

95% attendance.  Students 

learn more if they are at 

school.  
 

Welcome 
 

Please help us welcome 

our newest teacher. Ms. 

Jackie Johnson. We are 

very excited to have Ms. 

Johnson as a member of 

our teaching team. 

 

Runner’s Club 

 

This year’s Runner’s Club 

starts on Monday, August 

20
th

. Sign-up sheets can be 

found by the office.  

Students need a completed 

sports physical, proof of 

medical insurance, $5.00 

registration, and good 

grades to participate. 

Students in grades 3 

through 8 are welcome to 

join Runner’s Club. Keep 

Healthy! –Mrs. 

MacDonald 

 

 

 

Thanks  

 

A huge thanks to Wanda 

Bitler the chair of our 

Enrollment Committee. 

Wanda spent countless 

hours over the past month 

calling families to fill spots 

in classrooms. 

 

 

 

HELP NEEDED 

 

We need help with cutting 

the brush (willow bushes) 

on the playground. See 

Mrs. Tro. if you can help 

with this project. 

 

 

Newsletters 

 

The newsletter is sent 

home on Thursdays. 

In addition, you can find a 

copy of the newsletter on 

our school website at: 

midnightsunschool.com 

 

Innisbrook 

 

The all school fundraiser 

Innisbrook information 

will be sent home 

September 6. Watch for 

more details! 

 

Aluminum 

 

We will no longer be 

collecting aluminum for 

our fundraiser. 

Unfortunately, with the 

price of gas being so high 

and price of aluminum so 

low, there is not a big 

enough profit margin to 

gather the aluminum at 

school. We do encourage 

you to take your 

aluminum to Valley 

Recycling. 

 


